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Rosebowl	
  Weekend	
  
 
What a fabulous weekend for the club. We came 3rd in the National Club Finals held 
in Mullingar and Damien O’Malley was awarded the gold medal for his colour image 
"Eve".  

 
 

Damien O’Malley receives his Gold from Michael O’Sullivan, President of the IPF 
 
Congratulations go to CPIC, who won the colour section and were crowned National 
Club Champions for 2015. More congratulations to our friends in Drogheda who 
came 2nd overall and won the monochrome section. Well done to all the clubs who 
participated over the weekend; they presented some stunning panels of imagery. 
This year, the Rosebowl is replaced with a new trophy in memory of the late Sean 
Casey. 
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Tony McDonnell, Chairman of Dundalk Photographic Society, receives our 3rd Place 
award from Michael O’Sullivan, President of the Irish Photographic Federation 

 

 
 
Arthur Carron receives his FIPF award from Michael O’Sullivan, President of the IPF 
 
 
 


